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Open Access Information Not Publicly Available 
Government Information (Public Access) Act 2009 

 

In accordance with section 6(5) of the Government Information (Public Access) Act 2009 (GIPA Act) Mid-Western Regional Council must keep a record of any 
open access information not make publicly available on the bases of an overriding public interest against disclosure. The public interest considerations that 
may be taken into account are listed in the Table at section 14 of the GIPA Act.  

The following table details open access information which has not been disclosed due to an overriding public interest again disclosure.  

For further information please contact Council’s Governance Coordinator or Right to Information Officer  
on (02) 6378 2850 or council@midwestern.nsw.gov.au 

Item # 
Description of Open Access Information 
(name/type) 

Reason/s for non-disclosure 
Department responsible 
for the document 

1. 

Disclosure of Pecuniary Interest and Other 
Matters written returns lodged by 
Councillors and Designated Persons under 
Council’s Code of Conduct 

 
Council has determined, following the conduct of a public interest test, 
that the considerations against disclosure outweigh those in favour of 
disclosure in accordance with s14(3)(a)(b)(f) of the GIPA Act.   

The following information has been redacted: 

 Signatures 
 Residential addresses 

General Manager’s 
Office 
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